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August 28, 2024 
 
 
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madame:  
 
RE: LETTER OF SUPPORT – COMMUNITY INITIATIVE PROGRAM (CIP) GRANT APPLICATION – 
ALBERTA BILINGUAL MUNICIPALITIES ASSOCIATION (ABMA) 
____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
On behalf of the Town of Bonnyville, I am pleased to provide this Letter of Support for your Community 
Initiatives Program Grant Application for an operating grant to obtain funds for the “Building Bridges” 
project. 
 
Council recognizes the great work being done by the ABMA and appreciates how important the 
organizations work is in our Region.  
 
We are pleased to provide this Letter of Support for your grant application and wish you success with this 
project.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Byron Johnson 
Deputy Mayor 
Town of Bonnyville 
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